Kimley»Horn

February 12, 2024
Project No. 192156002

City of Las Vegas — Planning Department
495 S Main Street
Las Vegas, NV 89101

RE: LAS VEGAS LONE MOUNTAIN TEMPLE - VACATION REQUEST
JUSTIFICATION LETTER

This letter is to provide justification, for the request by The Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-Day Saints for the following vacations on the proposed development APNs 138-
06-801-010 & 138-06-801-018. The vacated patent easements are all located within
the project boundary.

We look forward to working with the City of Las Vegas on this vacation and moving
forward with the development in this area.

Please contact me at (702)786-1841 or taylor.erdmann@kimley-horn.com should you
have any questions or need any clarifications.

Sincerely,
Kimley-Horn

oG

Taylor Erdmann, P.E.
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09/24/2024
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